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Memorizing Harder Words 
(Your Own Word Lists)

Learning to quickly recognize and read words is essential to becoming a fluent reader.  In your child’s folder is a word list with the spaces left blank.  The list was purposely left blank so that you and your child can write in words that your child does not know how to fluently read. This way every list is designed to meet the individual needs of your child.  When you read with your child, find words that your child struggles to read and write them in the empty spaces.  You can even look in dictionaries to find words.  Find words from:

· your child’s reading homework 

· newspapers

· magazines

· even dictionaries  

After you find words that your child struggles to read, write them in the empty spaces of the word list.  Your child should practice reading the words until he/she is confident with them.  Your child will receive a new list when all of the empty spaces are filled and when he/she can fluently read every word on the list.  Our goal is for your child to learn these words for long-term use.  Even if we do not test your child immediately when he/she is ready, your child should still be able to read the words if he/she has truly mastered them.  This type of learning will ensure your child retains the knowledge.  Have fun finding challenging words and watching your child’s vocabulary advance.
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